
March 9, 2021
Kristen Sartor
Portland, OR 97217

Hello committee members,

My name is Kristen and I live in Multnomah County. I am writing to express my support for SB 621. We must have a community 
oversight board that oversees disciplinary matters concerning law enforcement officers, regardless of collective bargaining laws.  It 
is clear that the police have been going on for far too long with little to no accountability. This has to change. Peoples' lives are 
literally in danger because the police know that they can do almost anything they want (including murder people) and have no 
repercussions. I am tired of seeing this. We need to have accountability for police officers.

Thank you for your time and service,
Kristen Sartor


